Info at NIRB

From: Ryan Vanengen <ryan.vanengen@agnicoeagle.com>

Sent: February-09-17 7:47 AM

To: 'NIRB Admin’; Sophia Granchinho (sgranchinho@nirb.ca)

Cc: Ryan Barry (NIRB) (rbarry@nirb.ca); Tara Arko (NIRB) (tarko@nirb.ca); Jamie Quesnel;
Marie-Pier Marcil; karen.kharatyan@nwb-oen.ca

Subject: RE: NIRB 125036 / 11EN010: Opportunity for Agnico Eagle Mines Ltd.'s "Amaruq
Exploration Access Road - Additional Quarry Amendment” project proposal

Attachments: 11ENO10 Application 125036_ Additional Quarries_ Agnico Eagle Response to

Screening comments_ FINAL.pdf

Dear Ms. Granchinho,

Agnico Eagle thanks the Nunavut Impact Review Board, Government of Nunavut and Indigenous and Northern Affairs
Canada for the opportunity to address their comments as part of the screening of the Amaruqg Exploration Access Road
— Additional Quarry Amendment.

As requested, please find attached our responses which are intended to address the comments and recommendations
in NIRB letter dated February 8™ 2017. Agnico Eagle will continue to work with the INAC on finalizing a closure plan for
the 6 additional quarries along the approved Amaruq Exploration Access Road and will ensure the continued protection
of wildlife, in particular caribou, during the construction and operation of the additional quarries.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please contact the undersigned, or Jamie Quesnel at
Jamie.quesnel@agnicoeagle.com .

Regards,

Ryan Vanengen MSc.
Amaruq Permitting Lead

ryan.vanengen@agnicoeagle.com

M: 819.651.2974

Agnico Eagle Mines Limited
Meadowbank Division

Baker Lake, Nunavut, Canada
XO0C 0A0

agnicoeagle.com

fElinle
AGNICO EAGLE

From: NIRB Enterprise Management System [mailto:noreply@nirb.ca]

Sent: Wednesday, February 8, 2017 4:04 PM

To: ccems@nirb.ca

Subject: NIRB 125036 / 11EN010: Opportunity for Agnico Eagle Mines Ltd.’s “Amaruq Exploration Access Road -
Additional Quarry Amendment” project proposal

\




Dear Ryan Vanengen:

On January 16, 2017 the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB or Board) requested that interested parties
submit comments regarding Agnico Eagle Mines Ltd.'s (Agnico Eagle) "Amaruq Exploration Access Road -
Additional Quarry Amendment" project proposal (NIRB: 11EN010; NPC: 148394; KIA: KVCA15Q02; NWB:
8BC-AEA1525).

By copy of the attached letter, the NIRB hereby requests that Agnico Eagle review the comment submissions
and provide a response to the Board on or before February 22, 2017.

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact Sophia Granchinho, Manager, Impact Assessement,
at (867) 857-4829 or by email at sgranchinho@nirb.ca.

Best regards,

Natasha Lear
Environmental Administrator

Nunavut Impact Review Board
29 Mitik Street

P.O. Box 1360

Cambridge Bay

NU, X0B 0CO

Phone: (867) 983-4600

Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033
Fax: (867) 983-2594

Email: info@nirb.ca

Website: www.nirb.ca



